Information Note to the Press (Preés Release No. 88/2012)

For Immediate Release

Telecom Requlatory Authority of India

New Delhi, 9" May, 2012: Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI)
has today released Consultation Paper on ‘Review of the Telecommunication

Interconnection (Port Charges)'.

The written comments on the issues raised in the Consultation Paper are
invited from the stakeholders by 8™ June, 2012 and counter-comments by 18" June,
2012. The comments and counter-comments may be sent, preferably in electronic
form. For any clarification/ information, Shri Arvind Kumar, Advisor (I&FN), TRAI

may be contacted at tel. no. +91-11-23220209, fax no. +91-11-23230056.
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